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 Impact:  DPS: $2,000,000 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 1155 requires the Department of Public Safety to develop a pursuit alert system to alert 

drivers of active police pursuits occurring in their immediate area. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB1155 sets forth that the Department of Public Safety (DPS) shall establish and maintain a 

pursuit alert system. Officials with DPS have provided the following information: 

 

Establishing and maintaining a pursuit alert system that is compliant with the provisions of the 

measure would require implementing modifications to the Integrated Public Alert and Warning 

System (IPAWS) and Everbridge system. The cost would be roughly $1,000,000 for each 

system. 

 

Therefore, DPS would seek additional funding to defray the total $2,000,000 cost to upgrades 

IPAWS and Everbridge in an effort to maintain compliance with the provisions of HB1155. 

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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